Principal’s Weekly Update
Mrs. Janiece Dilts

Sunday, February 17, 2019
President’s Day: Monday, February 18, is a REGULAR school day for Year Round Schools.

Yearbooks: Don't have your kids miss out on the memories. 2019 YEARBOOKS are still on sale for a lower
price until February 28th. Go to the HGMS homepage and click the YEARBOOK link on the right. This will
take you to YEARBOOK sales. Also, 8th grade parents, don't forget to purchase a YEARBOOK
RECOGNITION AD for your rising high schooler. You can find this link on the YEARBOOK site as well.

Rising 9th Grade Registrations (Tracks 1&4): This event is for parents to gain information about course
registration for high school for Tracks 1 & 4 students. It will start at 6:00 p.m. and end at 7:30 p.m.

Students at Events: It has been brought to my attention that students are leaving after school events, such
as basketball games, and going down to Sheetz and then returning to the event. | want parents to know that
once a student leaves an after school event, he or she will not be allowed to return to that event. We take your
child’s safety very seriously and require them to stay on campus until they are leaving permanently for the
evening.

Instructional Spotlight: Multiple students on Track 1 in 6th grade are doing Book Clubs with our
administrators. Please check in to see if your student is involved and what he/she is currently reading!



